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POWER OUTAGE NOTICE 
Affecting Capreol and Area,  

including Wahnapitae First Nation 
 

When: Sunday September 29, 2019 from 7am to 3pm 
(In case of inclement weather, Sunday October 6, 2019 from 7am – 3pm) 

 
A Planned Power Outage will affect all Greater Sudbury Hydro customers in Capreol 
plus some Hydro One customers in the surrounding area, including the Wahnapitae 
First Nation. 
 
This power interruption is necessary to install new equipment associated with 
Greater Sudbury Hydro’s Capreol Substation Renewal Project. Greater Sudbury 
Hydro crews will be working to minimize the duration of this outage, but as it is of 
significant length, please make whatever arrangements are necessary for your 
business or household to be prepared in advance. Please ensure that any 
computerized equipment is turned off prior to this interruption of service.  Please 
note that most cordless phones and garage doors will not operate during a power 
interruption. 
 
For more information on the Capreol substation Renewal Project, please visit: 
www.sudburyhydro.com/capreol 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact Operations Supervisor Rolly Dubois 
at ext. 2307 or the Control Room at Ext. 2291. We apologize for the inconvenience; 
however, this planned outage will enable our crews to safely install the new 
equipment and minimize the risk of unplanned outages in the future. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience. 

http://www.sudburyhydro.com/capreol

